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Beverly J. Fauman, M.D., clinical associate professor of psychiatry in the Medical 
School, retired from active status on September 30, 2013. 

Dr. Fauman received her B.A. degree from Florida State University in 1962 and her M.D. 
degree from Tufts University in 1968. She completed an internal medicine internship (1968-69) 
and a gastroenterology research fellowship (1969-70) at the Boston Veterans Affairs Hospital, 
and a psychiatry residency (1970-73) at the University of Chicago. She served on the faculty of 
the University of Chicago (1973-78), the University of Michigan (1979-82), Wayne State 
University (1982-89), the University of Maryland ( 1989-95), and The Johns Hopkins University 
(1990-93). She returned to the University of Michigan faculty as a clinical associate professor in 
1999. 

Dr. Fauman's scholarly and clinical work focused on psychiatry emergency services, 
medical education, and student health services. She authored and co-authored numerous books, 
book chapters, and peer-reviewed research articles. Dr. Fauman held director of psychiatric 
emergency services positions at both the University of Chicago and the Henry Ford Hospital. 
She served as director of residency training at Sinai Hospital of Detroit and vice chair for 
education/director of residency training in the Department of Psychiatry at the University of 
Maryland Hospitals. Dr. Fauman was appointed director of the University of Michigan's House 
Officer Mental Health Program in 2003. She was actively involved in numerous professional 
societies including the American Association for Social Psychiatry and the Michigan Psychiatric 
Society. Dr. Fauman was elected Fellow of the American Psychiatric Association in 1984 and 
Fellow of the American College of Psychiatrists in 1989. She received the Janssen Award from 
the American Association for Emergency Psychiatry in 2000. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished scholar by nanling Beverly J. Fauman 
clinical associate professor emerita of psychiatry. 
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